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East Brady Borough Information 

Check out our website!                                                             

Go to www.eastbradyborough.com               
New content is being added as time allows.                     

There is a page dedicated to Water & Sewer. It has our cur-

rent rates and a button you can click to pay your bill online.     

If you are having trouble paying your bill online, please 

make sure you are using the link from the current website 

(not the old website that you may have saved in favorites). 

If you still have trouble please call the office and I can run a 

credit card for you. 

There is a tab with a calendar of events. The dates of the 

council meetings are published. The agenda for the council 

meetings is posted 24 hours before the next meeting.     

Citizens are welcome to attend.                                              

Let me know if you would like to speak, and I’ll add you to 

the agenda. 

Community Center News 

The new Gym floor has received a lot of use this past winter! 

Youth basketball used it almost every evening from Decem-

ber through February.  

Youth soccer was back after a several year hiatus.   

Pickleball has been extremely active and players are enjoying 

several different levels of activity.  

We desperately need a new roof on the Gym and are actively 

applying for many different grants in the hope that one of 

them will come through. 

Our Community Center has a promising future! The Borough 

is working diligently to make the needed repairs to ensure 

that this building will be here to serve the needs of East 

Brady Borough residents.   

Water Rate Increase 

We have found it necessary to increase the cost of water 

to our customers. Currently the water rate is $3.25 per 

thousand gallons of water. The rate is increasing to $3.95 

per thousand.    

To put this into perspective, if your family uses 6,000 gal-

lons of water in a 3 month period, (that is a good average) 

your bill will increase by $4.20. We are proud to say that 

East Brady’s water rates are still well below the average 

rates paid by nearby water systems.   

The last time the rate was changed was January of 2019. 

You will see the increase on the bill you receive at the 

beginning of July 2024. 

EBADC News 

Spring clean up day is planned for Saturday, April 27, 2024. 

You can join the efforts by meeting at Farmer’s National 

Bank on Kelly’s Way at 9 am.  This winter was pretty mild, 

but a spring cleaning is always needed.   

The street sweeper will be coming the week afterwards 

(April 29). Please try to avoid parking on the street so that 

the sweeper will not have to weave around your car and 

then NOT sweep in front of your house. 

Home Owners Reminders 

The grass is green and growing! Yes, just about all of us need 

to cut grass.  Please do not blow the clippings out onto the 

street. They get into the storm sewers and clog them. They 

also get slippery when wet.  

Please be mindful of your neighbors when burning. Trash 

can be burned in burn barrels Monday-Saturday 6 am-6 pm. 

Do not burn anything that will smoke or cause toxic fumes. 

You will be cited if you don’t follow the rules. 


